

6 January 2012

Mr Rex Lehmann Chief Executive Officer SkyCool Pty Ltd PO Box 1667 HORNSBY NSW 1635

Dear Mr Lehmann

Thank you for your letter dated 6 December 2011, regarding our redevelopment plans and your involvement in coating the roof of the International Terminal with SkyCool.

Perth Airport is committed to incorporating environmental features that promote energy efficiencies in our redevelopment projects and products such as yours provide a valuable means to significantly reduce our air conditioning energy demands. Therefore, I am pleased to support your request to promote the work you recently undertook for Perth Airport Pty Ltd on your website.

As part of the ongoing communications to promote the expansion of Perth Airport we are inviting interested stakeholders and community members to subscribe to a quarterly enewsletter. Should you wish to subscribe, please visit 'Airport Redevelopment' at www.perthairport.com.au.

Yours sincerely

Brad Geatches

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER